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From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

William Pow <powbill@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 6:15 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed new margin laws

I am opposed to the new margin requirement. It will put a damper on the small investor who does not have the money to
meet the new requirements.

Sent from my iPhone


